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Department of Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,
P.0. Box 147,

LIVERPOOL L69 3BX.

June, 1981

FIRST CIRCULAR

Dear colleague,

The Society's XXVII Annual Conference will be held on Saturday,
14th November, 1981, at the Institut Frangais du Royaume Uni, Queensberry
Place, London SW7. This will be preceded by the Annual Lunch at the nearby
Regency Hotel, 100-105 Queen's Gate, SW7.

As with the meeting at the Instituto de Espana in 1979, the
programme, after the A.G.M., will comsist of a discussion forum. The theme,
appropriate to the institution whose guests we shall be, is 'La Catalunya
francesa: actualitats culturals i politiques'. This will be introduced in
a paper by Sr Jordi Estivill, Director del Centre Pluridisciplinari

d'Estudis Catalans, Perpinya. The meeting will close with drinks at about
7 p.m.

The cost of the Conference, including the Annual Lunch, is expected
to be about £10.00. For those who wish to attend the Conference but not
the lunch there will be a small conference fee of about 50p.

The second circular will include a detailed programme of the
meeting, together with the minutes of the 1980 A.G.M and the agenda for the
1981 A.G.M. In order that we may know how many to cater for, those who
hope to attend are asked to complete the attached form and return it as
soon as possible to the Honm, Secretary at the above address.

SUBSCRIPTIONS: A subscription form for the current year is enclosed.

Please return this, with your payment, to the Treasurer, Dr Geoffrey
Walker.

ANGLO-CATALAN SOCIETY OCCASIONAL PUBLICATIONS: The first volume
of this series: Salvador Giner, The Social Structure of Catalonia, is still
available, at a price to members of £2.25 including postage. Orders should
be sent to Dr Alan Yates, Dept of Hispanic Studies, The University,
SHEFFIELD S10 2TN. .Further volumes are in preparation.
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ANGLO-CATALAN SOCIETY
XXVIT Annual Conference, November 14, 1981.

I hope to attend the conference including the Annual Lunch.

I hope to attend the conference but not the Annual Lunch.

(Please tick as appropriate, and return to Max W. Wheeler, Dept of Linguistics,
University of Liverpool, P.0. Box 147, LIVERPOOL L69 3BX.)

Name - Address
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The microfiche journal Polyglot has published in its January 1981
number (Vol. 3, Fiche 1) "Papers from the 26th Annual Conference of the
Anglo-Catalan Society, Cambridge, 1980" edited by Max W. Wheeler. This
includes versions of the papers presented in the session 'The present
state of Catalan' by J.M. Rees, R. Sala, and M. Claras6, preceded by
a translation of the by now famous article from Els Marges 15, 1979, by
J.A. Argente et al. A few copies of the microfiche are available free
on request to the Secretary. Xerox xopies can be provided at cost price
+ postage if required.

ESTUDIS DE LLENGUA I LITERATURA CATALANES. Enclosed is an order
form for the first two numbers of this new journal. The 'preu especial'
at which they are offered to members of AILLC is also available to
members of the Anglo-Catalan Society.

May I wish you all an enjoyable summer vacation.

Yours sincerely,

o ytogeton

Max W. Wheeler,
Hon. Secretary



